
 
  May 4, 2006 

 
 
Colleen Dale - Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison Street 
PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 – 0360 
 
 
Re: McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc. 

P.S.C. MO No. 6 
Tracking No. JC-2006-0789 

 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 

McLeodUSA respectfully requests an extension of the effective date to June 2, 2006 for our 
revision to McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, Inc.’s (“McLeodUSA’s”) Intrastate Access 
Tariff P.S.C. MO No. 3 filed on April 17, 2006 (Tracking No. JC-2006-0789).  McLeodUSA plans 
to withdrawal our current Access Tariff immediately following the approval of our new Access Tariff, 
which was submitted under Tracking No. JC-2006-0788.  Per staff request and to allow time for 
adequate review of the new tariff, McLeodUSA is extending the effective date for a related tariff filing to 
June 2, 2006.  Consequently, McLeodUSA requests to extend the effective date of this tariff revision 
(Tracking No. JC-2006-0788) to June 2, 2006, also.   

 
This tariff issue date of April 17, 2006, should remain the same.  Thank you for your assistance 

in processing this filing.  If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (319) 790-
2250 or jredman-carter@mcleodusa.com . 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Redman-Carter 
Regulatory Analyst 
 

 
Attachments 


